
           
                  

Project Scope: 

• Pedestrian safety improvements on SW Huntington Ave. between SW Cedar Hills 
Blvd. and SW Glenhaven St. 

o Construct sidewalks on both sides of SW Huntington Ave.  
o Replace outdated curbs. 
o Install planters to treat stormwater. 

Schedule: 

• Summer 2023: Final Design is expected to be complete. 
• Summer/Fall 2023: Construction is expected to begin. 
• Late 2023: Construction is expected to be complete. 
• Project schedules are estimates and are subject to change. 

 

Impacts to adjacent properties: 

• This project is expected to be constructed completely within the existing road 
right-of-way. 

o Most of the sidewalks will be curb tight with no planter strips to minimize 
the impacts to adjacent properties and their landscaping. 

 

More information: 

• Visit the project webpage at: bit.ly/huntingtonave 
• Email comment or questions to: lutproj@washingtoncountyor.gov or call 503-

846-7800 


